
Our Pastoral Search Committee would like to keep our church family informed of the latest updates to our Pastoral 

search. If you have any questions, you may contact the search committee at the following email address: 

search@fbcwinnsboro.org 

Pastoral Search Committee Updates 

Our Pastoral Search Committee Prayer for the week: 

 

Heavenly Father, You are so good to us, praise Your name.  Help this body of believers and committee have hope in 
You, wait for You, and seek You with all of our hearts.  In Jesus' holy name.  Amen. 

Update as of February 2, 2025 

Psalm 118:24—This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad in it! 

The Search Committee met with the candidate on Thursday, January 23 and had a good time. The Committee is very encouraged through this process.  The PSC is 

working through some logistical details with the candidate.  The PSC asks that the church remain patient. The entire search committee (all 7) are unified, excited, and 

joyful.  The PSC anticipates that the Lord is going to do something great within this candidate. 

The PSC appreciates prayer through this process. Do not lose heart. This is His church. Even the gates of hell will not prevail against this church. 

Further updates will come on a monthly basis and any questions can be sent or asked of our Pastor Search Committee  

In Him, 

Johan Wessels—Chariman 

Our Pastoral Search Committee Scripture for the week: 

“The Lord is my portion,” says my soul, “therefore I will hope in Him.” The Lord is good to 
those who wait for Him, to the soul that seeks Him.  

Lamentations 3:24-25 


